
Library Update
Hello families, 

Wow! What a wonderful term it has been
in the St Mary’s Library/ Discovery Centre.

It’s been great to see the enthusiasm as
students borrow new and familiar books.
Students have been keen to respond to
our ‘Book Suggestion form’ where they

can make suggestions for new texts to be
included in our library. 

Please continue to remind your
son/daughter to utilise their St. Mary’s

library bag to ensure that our books are
well looked after and returned to school

so that the next borrower can enjoy them
too! 

Check out your local libraries during the
Easter holiday break as they run

exceptional programs and activities.
Here are some comments from our

students:

"I like the library because we can borrow books." -James K, PK

"I like our library. It has lots of good books." 
- James L ( Prep K) 

"I like the library. We get lots of books to read." - Zoe K( Prep K) 

"The library has all the perfect books for me." - Kiera G
(3G) 

"You get to go there .It’s a quiet space." - Aria (3G) 

"It has good books and chairs." - Tayla (6M) 

"It’s quiet and peaceful" - Adam ( 6H) 


